
From: tawright   
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 11:35 AM 
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC)  
Subject: [EXT] Summit Carbon 
 
Gary Hanson 
 
 
again ask you to protect our state from carbon sequestration.  Respiratory acidosis  is a 
horrible way to die. If a carbon dioxide pipeline is allowed to go through, it will eventually 
leak. Those of us and our families  in the proposed kill zone could be killed in a matter of 
agonizing moments, all for the grabbing of tax dollars that the federal government has 
provided. Just think, those in the kill zone would have furnished some of the money that 
could potentially kill theirself! 
 
Thresea Wright 
   
Wentworth, SD 
 

  
 




